
A Few Reminders:

•	 Marla’s Lunch Spring Menu was released on January 2, 2018.  
Until this date, only the fall menu was available.

•	 Orders must be placed online at MarlasLunchOrdering.com by 
Tuesdays at 10am for the following week.   Orders can be done 
weekly, monthly or per session.

•	 The updated Marla’s Lunch website has a great calendar print 
feature to help you keep track of the lunches you have or-
dered. Print out each month and hang it up to help you and 
your child remember when to pack a lunch and when not to.  

New Parents/Users to order Special Lunch for your child:
1.   Go to MarlasLunchOrdering.com
2.   Click on Register, then create an account - school password is MES298
3.   Sign-in with your username and password
4.   To begin ordering, click on the calendar date

If you regularly order Special Lunch,
please be sure to order from the new 
Spring Menu for February thru June!  

Special Lunch

To ensure your child will have special lunch the first week of the recently 
released Spring Menu, you must order by Tuesday, January 30th at 10am.  


